
Comhairle Chontae Atha Cliath Theas 
 

PR/1156/23 
 

Record of Executive Business and Chief Executive’s Order 
 
 

Re: Request for Time Extension under Article 33(3) of the Planning and Development 
Regulations 2001 (as amended) – Register Reference SDZ23A/0004 
 
Further Information was requested in respect of the above-mentioned planning 
application by                Order dated 06-Apr-2023. 
 
A request for an extension of time to respond to the Request for Further Information 
was received on 26-Sept-2023 from Stephen Little & Associates the agents acting on 
behalf of the applicant. 
 
Under Article 33(3) of the Planning and Development Regulations the Planning 
Authority                may agree to an additional period, not exceeding 3 months, to respond to 
the request for Further Information. 
 
Having regard to the above, this request is considered to be acceptable and 
therefore, in accordance with Article 33(3) of the Planning and Development 
Regulations  2001 (as amended), it is recommended that the applicant be granted a 
time extension up to   and including 15-Jan-2024 to respond to the request for 
Further Information. 
 
 
______________________ 
Deirdre Kirwan, 
Senior Executive Planner 
 
 
ORDER:  That the applicant be granted a time extension up to and including 

15-Jan-2024 to respond to the Request for Further Information 
request in accordance with Article 33 (3) of the Planning and 
Development Regulations 2001 (as amended).  

 
 
Date: _______________   __________________________ 
      Gormla O’Corrain, Senior Planner 
 

28/09/23


